
Church of the Week... 

NABC Missionary of the Week... 

Church Supported Missionary... 

Geertje Caliguire (VandenBroek):  YWAM, Mazatlan, MEXICO 

Email:  geertjevdb_1428@hotmail.com 

Please pray...                                                 

 for Geertje and Josh as they help mentor two of the sixty DTS students. 

 for Geertje and Josh as they have jumped into lots of charges, development 

and striving for more growth—both in their personal lives and work lives.   

 that the Caliguires will feel encouraged as they work with the staff and    

students in Mazatlan.   

Please pray for our seniors who are residents at Mount View Lodge:   

Madeline Hall, Helen Siemens, Erwin Standar, Andy Wipf   

Sunrise Encore:  Tillie Erickson, Alice Schafer, Jake Siemens, Dorothy Unger, Hilde Unger, 

Harry & Verna Unger        

If you’ve missed a Sunday, view the church bulletin and listen            

to the sermon on our website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca 

Whitecourt Baptist Church—Whitecourt, AB   

Senior Pastor:  Dwayne Dibben  (Tracy) 

Associate Pastor:  Clayton Puddicombe  (Tamara) 

 

 

 

Shan Reed, NAB Missionary in Japan  

Shan Reed has been serving as a long-term      

missionary in Japan since 2001. For the past ten 

years, she has been an integral part of the Komyo 

Christian Church family, which she helped plant 

with Paul and Melissa Ewing. They are now in the 

process of moving from being recognized as a 

church plant to becoming an established church. 

Shan has seen God at work in a lot of the areas of 

ministry she serves in, including with the Anointed Gospel Choir she is a part of, 

the English classes she leads, and the Bible studies she teaches. Pray for those 

within the Gospel choir Shan has built ongoing relationships with, that they 

would come to understand the truth behind the words they sing. Pray as well for 

the transition process for the church and their search for a Japanese pastor. For 

more information, visit nabonmission.org/missionaries/shan-reed. 

Our church has subscribed to 
RIGHT NOW 

MEDIA for 
another year.  
Just scan this 

QR code and it 
will take you to 

their site. 

December 8, 2019 

East Olds Baptist Church 
RR1 Site 5 Box 27  Olds, AB  T4H 1P2 

Phone:  403-556-2821  Fax:  403-556-3161   Church Email:  eobc@xplornet.ca   

Website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca  
Pastor:  James Rosenberger   403-586-5086 (cell)  eobcjames@xplornet.ca   

Youth Pastor:  Chris Luchies   403-501-4705  eobcyouth@xplornet.com 
Church Office Hours:  Tuesday and Friday 9-12am                                           

East Olds Baptist 
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CHRISTMAS JOY 

“Overcoming the Impossible” 

Luke 1:26-38  

- Pastor James Rosenberger                     

 

http://www.nabonmission.org/missionaries/shan-reed


EOBC...a place to grow together!   

Welcome to East Olds Baptist Church 
Are you visiting with us? 

Please fill out a Visitor WELCOME Card found in the pew. 

Coffee is available… Enjoy! 

 Church Office Hours:  9am-12pm, Tuesday & Friday 

 Monday………...Pastor’s day off 

 Wednesday…...7:30am, Men’s Prayer Time     

 Thursday………..1:30pm, Adult Bible Study at Smith’s in Olds 

 Friday…………….7pm, Youth Event 

 Saturday ………..Church Cleaning:  Warners   

 Sunday…………..10:00am Sunday School, 11:00am “Sing a Song of Christmas” Program  

                                     and Potluck—EVERYONE WELCOME!  

                                    Greeters:  D&C Temple   Coffee:  M Rosenberger    

                                    NO LTK      Nursery:  Unsupervised 

 

 

 Sunday, Dec.22nd:  1pm, Christmas Caroling—EVERYONE is 

welcome to come sing to our seniors.  Bring a lunch! 

 Tuesday, Dec.24th:  7pm, Christmas Eve Candlelight Service 

 Tuesday, Dec.31st:  7:30pm Coffee & Hot Chocolate at the church 

                                              8pm, New Year’s Eve Fireworks!  

 

Worship in Song:  Ken Ryning 

Welcome & Announcements 

Worship in Giving 

Special Music:  Keith & Shirley Flinn 

Worship in Song 

NO Little Kid’s Time—Christmas practice 

Message 

- Pastor James Rosenberger 

Benediction 

Our greeters today are Jim and Bev Schafer. 

A supervised nursery is available for children 0-3yrs 

in KidZone(Rm3) - Snuggle Room for moms & babies 

Coming Up... 

This Week... 

Prayer & Praise... 

 Pray for our senior shut-ins and those of our 

church family dealing with health concerns—

Helen Dyck, Jake & Helen Siemens, Erwin 

Standar, Hilde Unger, Andy Wipf 

 Pray for Tietsia Huyzer’s dad, who has cancer.   

 Pray for Helen Dyck who is very weak in 

Innisfail Hospital.  Pray for God’s peace and 

strength for the family. 

 PTL that Joyce Coates’ nephew, Robert, is 

home and doing very well.  He is a miracle—  

less than 15% of those who had a brain bleed 

as he did, survive.  Your prayers make a  

difference. 

Family of the Week:  Jeff & JoAnne Moody 

Children & Family Ministries... 

Women’s Ministries... 

Experience Youth Group... 

 Dec.13th:  Youth Christmas Banquet 

 Dec.20th—Jan.10th:  No Youth events 

over Christmas holidays 

Just a reminder regarding    

Gifts and Tithes                        

 please make your cheques 

payable to EOBC.   

Designate General Fund OR 

Building Fund on your envelop.  

PRAYER CHAIN:  If anyone has a request and wants it on 
the Prayer Chain, call Madeline Hall at 403-559-2332 

If you would like to sign 
up for a Secret Prayer 
Sister for 2020, please 

let Rhonda Schmidt 
know before Dec.22nd.   
Please reveal yourself 
to your Secret Sister 

sometime throughout 
this Christmas season. 

 Sunday, Dec.15th:  11am, “Sing a Song of Christmas”        

program put on by our church kids.  ALL kids need to be at 

the church by 9:50am!  There will be a Family Christmas Pot-

luck after the  service.  Please bring a main dish and a dessert 

or salad to share.  Invite family and friends to this special service!   

 Awana Clubs will resume Tuesday, Jan.7th. 

Youth Ministries—7-9:30PM... 

FROM THE TREASURER: 

If you have expense 

claims, please have 

them in to Donna 

Poulsen by Dec.22nd.  

Thanks! 


